
Project Update Notice - Franklin Ave. - September 20, 2017 

Please be advised that on Thursday, September 21, weather permitting, P.A. Contractors will commence 
construction of the new 5-foot wide sidewalk on Franklin Avenue between Harrison Street, North and 
Snowden Lane.  Work is scheduled between the hours of 7:00 AM and 4 PM, daily.   Please read the attached 
notice for more information.  Some information is replicated below.    

The anticipated construction schedule for the first week of work is listed below.  This schedule is subject to 
change.    

Thursday, September 21 – Replacement of north side sidewalk and driveway aprons on Franklin 
Avenue between Harrison Street, North and Tee-Ar Place.  North side sidewalk closed to pedestrian 
traffic.  Franklin Ave closed to vehicular through traffic in both directions.  Street parking prohibited. 

Friday, September 22 – Replacement of north side and south side sidewalk and driveway aprons On 
Franklin Avenue between Harrison Street, North and Tee-Ar Place.  South side and north side sidewalk 
closed to pedestrian traffic.   Eastbound vehicular through traffic from Harrison Street, North 
permitted.  Westbound vehicular through traffic from Tee-Ar Place not permitted.   Street parking 
prohibited. 

Monday, September 25 – Replacement of south side sidewalk and driveway aprons on Franklin Avenue 
between Harrison Street, North and Tee-Ar Place.  South side sidewalk closed to pedestrian 
traffic.  Eastbound vehicular through traffic from Harrison Street, North permitted.  Westbound vehicular 
through traffic from Tee-Ar Place not permitted.  Street parking prohibited. 

Tuesday, September 26 through Friday, September 29 – Replacement of north side sidewalk and 
driveway aprons on Franklin Ave. between Tee-Ar Place and Snowden Lane.  North side sidewalk closed 
to pedestrian traffic.   Franklin Avenue closed to through traffic.  Vehicular access for Franklin Avenue 
residents only.   

Street parking on Franklin Avenue may be prohibited in work areas during work hours if specified 
above.  Please park in a legal, on-street parking space on Franklin Avenue or Tee-Ar Place, outside of the work 
area.  Overnight parking restrictions will be temporarily suspended during construction.  Residents are 
advised to display the temporary parking placard, provided by Municipality, on their dashboard. 

Regards, 
 
Jeffrey Laux, EIT 
Construction Engineer 
Municipality of Princeton | Engineering 
400 Witherspoon Street | Princeton, NJ 08540 
O 609.921.7077 | C 609.751.6388  
princetonnj.gov/engineering 

 


